
From: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 1 October 2019 9:18 AM 
To: Sean Howe <sean.howe@amwu.org.au>; Chambers - Ross J 
<Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; Nicholas Grealy <nicholas.grealy@amwu.org.au> 
Subject: RE: Matter C2019/5259 
 
Dear Mr Howe, 
 
Justice Ross has considered your request for a filing extension, and approved it. Accordingly, 
your submissions will be due by no later than 4pm on Thursday 3 October 2019. 
 
Thank you, Tahleah. 
 
Tahleah Gillard 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4657 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 
11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 
The Fair Work Commission acknowledges that our business is conducted on the traditional 
lands of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples. We acknowledge their continuing 
connection to country and pay our respects to their Elders, past, present and emerging. 
 
From: Sean Howe <sean.howe@amwu.org.au>  
Sent: Friday, 27 September 2019 10:49 AM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au>; Nicholas Grealy <nicholas.grealy@amwu.org.au> 
Subject: Matter C2019/5259 
 
Dear Associate, 
 
Matter C2019/5259 – Review of certain C14 rates in modern awards 
 
I write in relation to the above matter and further to the Statement issued by Justice Ross 
on 28 August 2019. In that Statement, His Honour invited interested parties to file 
submissions to Chambers by 4:00pm today, 27 September 2019.  
 
The AMWU intends to provide a submission in relation to the matters set out at paragraph 
[10] of that Statement. The AMWU’s submission will not be lengthy, however, due to 
unforeseen workload commitments and leave, the AMWU will be unable to file a completed 
submission at the time set by the Commission. 
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In those circumstances, we respectfully request that the AMWU be granted an extension to 
file and serve their materials by 4:00pm, Thursday 3 October 2019.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Sean Howe | National Research Coordinator/NSW Legal Officer 
------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Australian Manufacturing Workers' Union 
 
PO Box 160 Granville NSW 2142 
t. + 61 2 9897 4200 
f. + 61 2 9897 4275 
m. 0438 240 792 
http://www.amwu.org.au  
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